15 November 1954

Mr. Larry Clark Mational Security Agency, Europe APO 757 New York, New York

Dear Larry:

Many thanks for your letter of 29 October, with reference to my desire to acquire a copy of the Jonen book "Geschiete der Stenographie." Yes, this is for my personal library and I expect to pay (a modest sum, I hope) for the book, when, if, and as a copy is located.

I hope the Clarks are well settled by this time and are enjoying their sojourn in Germany.

With best regards to everybody, I am,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN Special Assistant